
"Transfer of the novel analytical methods to milk industry". 
 
The workshop will be on-line through MS Team on April 14, 2025, since 3 p.m. 

to 6:30 
p.m. (CET). I would be grateful if you will reserve time for this important event. 
We are planning 2 invited lectures (30 min. each), 2 keynote presentations (20 min. 

each) 
and several short oral presentations based on the results obtained during the 
secondments 

(10 min. each). 
Enclosed is the example of the abstract. Please use this as a template for 
preparation your 

contribution. We need your abstract not later than by April 7, 2025. 
 


